
SUPPLEMENTAL STATEMENT 

 

 Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Entravision”) wishes to take this opportunity to clarify the 
Statement that it submitted on December 6, 2022, as an amendment to the Station’s renewal of 
license application, dealing with violations of the children’s television programming commercial 
limits rules in UniMas Network programming during the period from November 15, 2017 
through February 15, 2018. 

 As explained in its Statement, Entravision was not informed by the Network at the time 
the violations may have occurred, and there was no reference to any such violations in the 
quarterly certifications from the Network to Entravision for Q2 of 2017 and Q1 of 2018.  The 
Network also did not at any point submit to Entravision amendments to its commercial limits 
statements speaking solely to the applicable violations and specifying the applicable calendar 
quarters.   

In its Commercial Limits Certification for Q4 of 2018, after first stating that the 
commercial limits were complied with for that calendar quarter, the Network included a 
statement that it had not been in compliance with the commercial limits for the 2017 and 2018 
calendar quarters in the Pokemon programming it provided to its affiliates.  Entravision 
inadvertently overlooked this information due to the manner in which it was presented and only 
recently became aware of the potential inaccuracy in its previously submitted certifications. Due 
to the passage of time, Entravision is not able to independently determine if any violations 
actually occurred, nor can it take any actions to remediate them. Nevertheless, Entravision 
promptly updated the Station’s online public inspection file upon becoming aware of the 
information from the Network. 

 


